
 

Sapling Distribution 
 
 
 
 

 
One Sapling. One Step. A Greener Tomorrow." 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of the Van Mahotsav Celebrations at school, tomorrow (04/07/25, 
Friday), we will be distributing saplings. 
 
Please send your ward in sports uniform and a hat, along with an old 
newspaper and a thick paper bag to carry the plant home without soiling 
their clothes. 

 


